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Aug 20, 2021 

 

Dear President and Commission Members 

 

Hello, my name is Kris Olsen, 

 This letter is written for the license renewal for Cameco`s Blind River refinery.  

 I have been at Cameco Corporation for the past 18 years. I am a production trainer, I have held several 

positions including process operator and process supervisor for 8 years. 

Cameco has been a great company to work for. They(we) are very conscious about safety and the 

environment due to the fact that it is a small town and we all grew up together. Most of us are avid 

outdoorsmen/women so ensuring our local wild life is safe for us and our kids is very important to all of 

us. 

Cameco is one of the largest employers along the north shore, it would be a great loss if our license was 

not able to be renewed. I feel with our safety record and environmental track record there would be no 

valid reason to reject our renewal. I would hope our continued hard work would be seen as an example 

to other industries and even other Cameco sites. We have set the bar high and intend to keep it there. 

Cameco has been a big supporter of the community, schools and hospitals in this area. There has been a 

lot of pride from the employee group seeing this support. It means a lot to everyone here when we see 

our company is helping so many good causes.  

I am not able to capture everything positive about this company in a short letter, however I hope my 

voice is heard in the evaluation of this license renewal. 

Thanks  

 

Kris Olsen 

 


